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We are nearly there and you can help us reach our goal!
 

The Kenyan School Project is happy to report that we have nearly reached 
our goal of raising $42,000 dollars for the Olemoncho Primary School 
Computer Program!  Thanks to many generous donors we have raised 
$36,000 and need only $6,000 more to reach our goal! 
 

This is such a worthy project which will have a huge impact on the next 
generation of children at the Olemoncho primary school.  We recognize 
that these children must be trained in technology to compete in the job 
market, and this is why we launched the Computers for Olemoncho 
School fundraising campaign!
 

If you have not had a chance to be part of making this effort a success, 
please consider joining our campaign and make a donation now. With 

https://app.flashissue.com/newsletters/kenyanschoolproject.com
https://app.flashissue.com/newsletters/kenyanschoolproject.com
https://gofund.me/ae9931b0


your generous support we can reach our goal and 100% of the funds 
raised goes directly to the project.
 

Go Fund Me - Computers for Olemoncho
 

Thank you in advance for your support of our work!
 

Donate

or
mail checks to:

Kenyan School Project
4559 Center Road

Lopez Island, WA 98261

 

Kenyan School Project is a unique 
organization pledging maximum impact 
and transparency to our community of 
donors. 

We are 100% volunteer run. That 
means that 100% of your 
donation goes to where it’s 
needed.
We develop relationships with 
schools and respond to the 
needs they identify.
We track the progress and impact 
of our programs.
Kenyan School Project is an IRS 
approved 501c3 organization so 
all donations are 100% Tax 
Deductible. Our tax ID # is IRS 
27-1389269.

https://www.kenyanschoolproject.org/
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